
 

 

UNDERGRADUATE 

SUBJECT: Room sign-up starts Dec. 2 

Residents wishing to live on campus for the 2022-2023 academic year must complete the initial registration 
between Dec. 2, 2021 and Jan. 14, 2022. Appointments to choose a space are based on the date of this 
registration in The Dawg House. 

This year, due to the construction of Building 2264 for incoming first-year students, we have more on-campus 
spaces to offer returning students, including spaces in popular locations such as East Campus Village apartments. 

There is no fee for current residents, and registration alone does not commit you to living on campus for the 2022-
2023 academic year. Some students may be eligible to keep the same room or stay in the same hall. Those 
students will be given the opportunity to do so before appointment times to choose a space begin. 

For information on designating a roommate, frequently asked questions and a timeline of the process, visit the 
CURRENT UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS registration page of the housing website. 

Please contact us if you have any questions—we are happy to help! 

Kimberly Felker 
Assignments Coordinator 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 

 


